
From: Unipak Corp
To: Lori Lee
Cc: FOIA Metra; Geoffrey Urban; Micheal Flournoy
Subject: Re: Requet for previous Bid Tabulation for Poly Liners
Date: Wednesday, June 08, 2016 11:00:03 AM

Thank you.
We appreciate your responding to our inquiry.
The tabulation does not indicate the award pricing per item or who the awarded
vendor was. Are you able to supply us with this information?
Since the bid tabulation that was sent to us is from 2011, can you also tell us if
there were any price increases since 2011, and what they were?

Thank you again for your help.
Kenny Boyle
Unipak Corp.

On 6/8/2016 8:58 AM, Lori Lee wrote:

Good Morning,
As you requested, I have attached the  previous bid tabulation sheet for Poly Liners.
 
I appreciate your continued interest in working with Metra.
 
Lori Lee
Sr. Buyer
Metra Railroad
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